
 

 

 

 

On the beautiful summer evening of Tuesday, August 11,         

51 CEMA members and guests dined at Little Daddy's on 

Woodward.  It was a great evening, despite some occasional 

rain.  Many people drove their classic cars, which provided lots 

of discussion and sharing of stories regarding cruising Wood-

ward, Gratiot, and small town main streets back in the day.   

 

It is hard to beat great food and classic cars, however, we 
did!  After a great meal the CEMA, members gathered to pre-

sent representatives from Leader Dogs for the Blind with a 

$6,000 donation from the proceeds of the 2015 CEMA car 

show.   Susan Daniels from Leader Dogs was very appreciative 

of the donation, which will support the training program for 

Leader Dogs and their human partners. 

 

By Lou Belli 

CEMA MEMBERS Gather for a night on Woodward for Dream 

Cruise! 
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Up coming events: 

 

Join your fellow         

CEMA members for a 

visit to Stahls Automo-

tive collection , January 9 

2016. Watch your emails 

for more info soon. 

CEMA Car Show 

Saturday June 11th 2016 

is the day of our 27th 

Annual car show. We 

will be featuring the 

'Class of 1966' - all vehi-

cles from the 1966 Model 

Year. In addition, we will 

be celebrating the 50th 

Anniversary of the Dodge 

Charger. We are expect-

ing a huge crowd for this 

show! It takes a great 

club to put on a great 

show! It also takes many 

volunteers! We need 

MANY volunteers, so if 

you can, please give a 

couple hours of your time 

to help out. Contact  one 

of the Operating Commit-

tee Members, or come to 

one of the monthly club 

meetings and volunteer.  

See events calendar for 

up coming meeting dates. 



 

 

Lingenfelter Open House 

 

On an early fall day a group of CEMA members met for lunch and then headed over to the Lingen-
felter facility for a open house/fund raiser for the Pink Fund. CEMA made a donation to the Pink Fund 

and the members present took a picture with some very nice ladies from the Pink Fund. The        

Lingenfelter Collection was very interesting and had quite a few cars. If you ever get a chance to visit 

the collection, it is well worth the trip! 

 

AS SEEN IN:                    

MOTOR CITY GARAGE WEB-

SITE , NICE WRITE UP ON 

OUR 2015 CAR SHOW. 

HTTP://

WWW.MACSMOTORCITYGAR

AGE.COM/2015/06/07/CEMA

-CHARITY-CAR-SHOW-

2015/ 

 

 

 

If you have any ideas for an article 

or wish to submit an interesting 

article, please forward them to Tim 

Leslie at                                        

communications@cemaclub.org  

Thank You! 

Please welcome the newly elected Operating Committee members for 2016: 

President - Lori Emerling 

Vice President - Tim Leslie 

Secretary - Marc Rozman 

Treasurer - Lou Belli 

Director Activities - John Walsh/Robert Sedlak 

Director Communications - Andrew Knitter 

Director Internet - Roe Green 

Director Membership - Timothy Hughes 

The Operating Committee wishes all our members Merry Christmas & Happy New Year! 
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